
We Give Thanks
“Three things we know for certain: a child is a gift, being a
good parent is a blessing, and being a pediatrician is a
privilege.” –author unknown

This Thanksgiving, we want to thank you, our readers, for
allowing us to help you help your children. We are grateful to
you for telling other families about Two Peds In A Pod because
when you get right down to it, our information is only good if
it reaches people. Thank you for your comments and questions.
Keep them coming!

From  both  of  our  families,  we  wish  you  all  a  Happy
Thanksgiving.
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